
“Darkness cannot 

drive out 

darkness: only 

light can do that. 

Hate cannot drive 

out hate: only love 

can do that.” 

Martin Luther King Jr  
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The February Newsletter 

DID YOU KNOW?  

We have a resident artist in our midst!  First to tell me who this famous artist is gets a drink 

Commodore’s Corner 
Greetings HBYC members & Friends! 

This month’s newsletter is both sweet 

and sad.  

The sweet: What a great time we all 

had at the Change of Watch 

ceremony and the Commodore’s Ball   

In Jan! Thank you to all of you who 

worked so hard to make these such 

great events. Our club simply would 

not exist without the dedication of so many of our club 

members. There is always room for more and we are so 

eager to expand our offerings. Got an idea? Passionate 

about something and want to contribute this passion to 

the club? Please reach out to me or one of the many 

people you see scurrying about during our events. We 

need you! 

The sad: We bid a sad “ahoy” and “smooth sailing” to 
Fred Ganz, a lifetime sailor, longtime member of the 
yacht club and devoted husband of 50 years to his 
beloved Claire; who suddenly passed away on Jan 26th. 
Fred loved his wife, his life, his family & friends and our 
club. He will be greatly, missed.   

Your Commodore, Ralph Kennedy 

 Valentine's day is among us!!!  

*****Decorating for the Valen-

tine's Dinner will be on Tues-

day starting at 10:00 a.m. I 

hope to see you there!!***** 

If you have not RSVP'd and 

want to still try to get a reser-

vation for your 1 Lb. portion of 

Lasagna, respond to this email 

or please call or text MJ Pritch-

ett at 352-515-8020 as soon as 

possible so that catering can 

be prepared with a meal for 

you!!  

We are extending the RSVP to 

be absolute on Monday by 12 

NOON!!!!  

We are extending the RSVP to be absolute on Monday by 

12 NOON!!!!  Remember, Entertainment & dancing fea-

turing our favorite, TAKE TWO singing duo!!! They are so 

much fun! 



Thursday, February 23, 2023 

1:00PM - 2:00PM 

Brewer & Sons Funeral Home Spring Hill Chapel 

4450 Commercial Way 

Spring Hill, FL 34606  

Online obituary at https://www.brewerfuneral.com 

I have wanted to be like a 

few men I’ve read  about, & 

a few that I’ve come to 

know. Teddy Roosevelt & 

Albert Einstein are two that 

that I’ve read about. Fred, 

I’m glad I got to have 

known you. A tiny part of 

you lives on in my memory; 

you’re still here in my heart! 



Patti’s Corner: 

Remember that our February Lunch Bunch is coming up next week. I know it 
is a busy week but believe me you don't want to miss it! Our February Lunch 
Bunch Hostess is Joan Puls and the restaurant that she has selected is Ma-
sa Asian Bistro and Bar. I am including some fun pictures from our January 
Lunch Bunch, where a good time was had by all!! 

Patti 



Kudos to Patti and the Colleypriests for creating 

so much of the art for this month’s newsletters. 




